
PTA Meeting – Tuesday, 15th March 2022 
 

We are holding our next PTA Meeting on Tuesday, 15th March 2022 at 7:30pm in The 

Brewhouse on Blackburn Road, Eagley.  We look forward to discussing fundraising 

for our new Key Stage One playground. 

 

Please join us as we would love to take your ideas and suggestions on board and 

would really benefit from your support. 

 

If you would like to attend, please email the school office 

(office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk), marking the message for the attention of Mukhtar 

Valli and Vanessa Mason so they know to save you a seat. 

 

If you are unable to attend but would like to be involved with our upcoming PTA 

activities and future meetings, please let us know by email.  

 

Finally, please spread the word to other school parents and carers. 

 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies. 

 

2.  Minutes from last meeting and follow-up on forward actions. 

 

3.  Objectives and priorities for current and next academic year. 

 

4.  Fundraising plan 

 a) Fundraising target 

 b) Ideas brainstorm (eg. family fun day, sponsored walk, grants, disco, 

Jubilee book) 

 c) Immediate action and follow-up plan 

 

5. AOB 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mukhtar Valli 

On behalf of the Walmsley School PTA 

 


